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Alaska Young Fishermen’s Summit 2021 
 

The Aleutians East Borough Natural Resources Department is offering to sponsor two 

local fishers to attend the Ninth Alaska Young Fishermen’s Summit, in Anchorage on 

December 7-9, 2021.   Applicants for the AEB funded travel must be aged 18 to 35 and 

will be selected based on documented involvement in the fishing industry and a one-page 

letter of interest to attend the Summit. 

 

As part of the AEB funded trip to the AYFS, the Borough will provide round-trip travel 

from the home Borough community to Anchorage, lodging in Anchorage during the 

AYFS, and AYFS registration. 

 

To apply for the AEB scholarship to AYFS: 

Interested young fishers should submit a letter 

of interest and a summary of fishing industry 

experience to the Borough Clerk, Tina 

Andersen by 4PM, Friday October 15. 

Submit materials in person at the Borough 

office in Sand Point, by FAX to 907-383-3496, 

or by email to tanderson@aeboro.org. 

 

More information on the Alaska Young 

Fishermen’s Summit can be found at 

https://alaskaseagrant.org/event/2021-alaska-

young-fishermens-summit/ 

 

Sponsorship of AEB’s 2021 AYFS scholarship is supported through a raffle for seafood, 

with help from processors Silver Bay Seafoods, Trident Seafoods, Peter Pan Seafoods, 

and the Sand Point Qagan Tayagungin Tribe.  Raffle tickets can be purchased for ten 

dollars at AEB offices in Sand Point, King Cove and Anchorage. Drawings for the cases 

of seafood and other prizes will be held during the November 2021 regular AEB 

Assembly meeting. 
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You are reading FISH NEWS, published quarterly by the Aleutians East Borough to help keep the 

lines of communication open among Alaska's commercial fishing interests. If you would like to 

have FISH NEWS delivered to you via e-mail subscription, send an e-mail message to 

ltanis@aeboro.org . For more information about our fisheries, our people, and our communities, 

please visit us at www.aleutianseast.org, www.aebfish.org and find us 

on Facebook: 

http://www.facebook.com/AleutiansEastBorough 

and 

https://www.facebook.com/AEBfish 
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